
December 12, 2024 

ROBERT HAWKINS 
MLA, YELLOWKNIFE CENTRE 

Oral Question 303-20(1) Local Housing Organizations Support 

This is in response to your October 17, 2024, Oral Question regarding Local Housing Organizations 
Support. 

Thank you for your question on the dollar amount the strike has cost the Local Housing Organization 
in Fort Simpson. 

At this time the strike has not cost the Fort Simpson Housing Authority any money. To date, payroll 
savings have more than covered any demand maintenance that has occurred.  

Thank you, 

Lucy Kuptana 
Minister Responsible for  
Housing Northwest Territories 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Director, Legislative Affairs and House Planning
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